

Geraldton Triathlon Association PO Box 2508 GERALDTON WA 6531

Email: info@geraldtontriclub.com.au Website: www.geraldtontriclub.com.au

Friday, 13 October 2017

Wendy Acton Land Acquisitions and Disposals Officer

To the City of Greater Geraldton,

The Geraldton Triathlon Association currently has a license to make use of the brick shed located at Rundle Park in Bluff Point for the use of storage of our equipment.

The license is due to expire on the 7th of January 2018.

We would like to apply to continue to make use of this facility as it is vital to the continued successful operations of our club.

The Geraldton Triathlon Association would like to formally request that we renew our license to continue to use the brick shed located at the northern of Rundle Park.

Yours Sincerely
Naul Lul

Paul Luxton
Club President

Geraldton Triathlon Association

Phone: 0408 689 776

Email: pauljoluxton@gmail.com



Fri 13/10/2017 2:43 PM

LUXTON Paul [Mount Tarcoola Primary School] <Paul.Luxton@education.wa.edu.au>

Tri Club licence renewal

To City of Greater Geraldton



Gton Triathlon License renewal request.pdf

Hi Wendy,

Thanks for contacting us in regards to the renewal of our agreement to use the brick shed at Rundle Park. (Ref D-17-74855) Please find attached a letter outlining our request for the continued use of this facility. Regards

Paul Luxton President Geradlton Triathlon Association



Sat 21/10/2017 11:14 AM

pauljoluxton <pauljoluxton@gmail.com>

Shed Licence

To Wendy Acton

follow up.

Hi Wendy,

The Tri Club would like to go ahead with a 10 year lease of the brick shed located at Rundle Park.

Regards

Paul Luxton

President Gton Tri Club

Sent from my Samsung Mobile on the Telstra Mobile Network